September 25, 2018

Mrs. Brenda Hayes-Bright

Durham County Engineering Department & Environmental Services
120 E. Parrish Street, 1st Floor

Durham, North Carolina 27701

RE: Request for Contract Amendment No. 1
Falcon Budget for Construction Materials Testing (CMT) and Special Inspections (SI) services
Durham County Main Library Additions and Renovations
Falcon Project No.: T17012.00

Dear Mrs. Hayes-Bright:

Falcon Engineering, Inc. (Falcon) is requesting a contract amendment to increase Falcon's contractual
invoicing limit for performance of special inspections (SI) and construction materials testing (CMT)
services for the above referenced project.

Our original budget estimate was based on the pre-bid schedule dated 18APR17. According to the
original schedule, our services were to be substantially complete by July 2018, with sitework occurring
afterward. Based on our review of the most recent construction schedule, named "2018-08_Schedule
Update_OAC", the work requiring our services appears to have been extended through October 18,
2018. Based on this additional time, we estimate an overall increase of $30,000.00 to complete the
project. With this fee increase we believe we can perform the necessary inspections required by the
Statement of Special Inspections. Any budget remaining can be applied to sitework or parking lot testing.
Additional We will continue to diligently monitor our time on this project.

ltem Description Total CMT/SI Cost
CMT/SI Original Contract Amount (June 29, 2017) $125,000.00
CMT/SI Amendment #1 - Requested Increase Amount (Sep 25, 2018) $30,000.00

CMT/SI Amendment #1 - Requested New Contract Amount $155,000.00

Closure
If you have any questions or desire additional information, please contact either Mr. Justin

Gerner(ijgermer@falconengineers.com) or Mr. Patrick Clark (pclark@falconengineers.com) via email or
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